
Librarian’s Report 

May 2021 

Programming:  

Kids:  

 Sign-up for Summer Reading Program began on Sunday, May 9. Patrons will be able to begin 
picking up SRP packets on Monday, May 10, at designated pick-up times and locations.  

Teens:  

 Registration for the Teen Summer Reading Program begins Monday, May 24.  
 

Adults:  

 On Tuesday, May 18, at 6:30 we will be hosting “The Whys and Whens of Car Maintenance 
Class, via Zoom.  

 The Library will have its first ever Adult Spelling Bee on Thursday, May 27 at 6:30 pm. Teens 
are invited to participate as well.  

 This month’s Spice of Life Club spice is Paprika. 
 

Other: 

We have finished interviewing for our 3 open part-time Library Assistant positions. Offers have been 

made and accepted. Paperwork is being done, and training will be starting/has started.  


